
September 3  

  

Greetings,  

  

Our students and staff have enjoyed this first week with lifted restrictions.  They 

spent their time without masks provided they showed no symptoms and resumed 

sharing tables at the canteen.  We want to thank everyone for their collaboration 

while stricter restrictions were in place.  We are now rewarded for our efforts and 

can enjoy more “normal” days at school.  

  

Parent Handbook  

  

We sent home acknowledgment forms to be signed by students and their 

parents.  These forms seek to reach a common understanding on electronic device 

usage as well as social media communications.  We have also sent a form 

to you sign as an acknowledgement of your reception of 

the Parent handbook.  Please return these forms signed as soon as possible to your 

child’s primary homeroom teacher/secondary advisor.  

  

Please note that a bilingual Chinese/Englsih version will be sent this coming week.  

  

Secondary School lockers  

  

Your child now has an assigned lockers equipped with a lock.    

• Please ensure that your child’s school bag can fit in the locker.  

• If your child comes to school with a mobile phone, it must 

be always stored in the locker during the school day, from arrival to 

school until the departure.    

  

UPAZ BBQ and Welcome Night  

  

Now that most restrictions are lifted, we are looking for a date to hold our annual 

UPAZ BBQ.  More information to come very shortly.  

  

Long weekend ahead  

  

Kind reminder that the school will remain close on Monday and Tuesday, September 

20 and 21 in observance of the Mid-Autumn Festival.  

  

Correction to School Calendar  

  

Please note that Friday, October 8 will also be a holiday for our students.  The 

Golden Week will therefore span from Friday, September 30, to Friday, October 8.  
 


